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2018 Brazos Junior/Senior Prom  
Dress Code Rules and Regulations 

DRESS CODE: 

Parents are expected to monitor and approve clothing according to the following guidelines.  Failure to 

adhere to the guidelines will result in being denied entry to the prom and forfeiture of prom ticket. If 

you are concerned your prom dress might not meet guidelines, take a picture of yourself in the dress 

and see Mr. Cormier to have the dress approved. If the dress does not meet guidelines and you wait 

until prom night, you will be denied entrance and will forfeit your ticket. 

GIRLS 

 Dress is formal as Junior/Senior Prom is a formal occasion 

 Knee length, tea length or long dresses are permitted.  Short skirts/dresses must be not shorter 

than mid-thigh. 

 Dresses must have necklines that ensure appropriate coverage of the bust area. 

 Dresses must have backlines that sufficiently cover appropriate areas.   

 Dresses that show more than 2 inches of bare stomach and/or sides of the torso OR are see 

through need to have administration approval.   

 Dresses with low-cut or plunging necklines that expose too much are not allowed.  A dress that 

may be acceptable on one person may expose too much on another one, depending on body 

shape and size. 

 Dresses with side, front, or back slits that extend above mid-thigh are not permitted.   

 Proper under garments must be worn. 

BOYS 

 Tuxedoes or suits with a dress shirt, pants and tie are allowed. 

 No hats (casual or formal) or canes will be allowed inside the Prom for security purposes. 

GENERAL 

 Proper and formal grooming is expected.  No unusual hairstyles or hair color will be allowed. 

 Footwear should be formal.  No athletic shoes, work boots, flip-flops etc. 

 Students are encouraged to limit the items they bring to Prom, as the school and venue are not 

responsible for lost or stolen items.   

 Dress code guidelines apply to accessories and jewelry. No nose, facial, tongue jewelry or grills 

are allowed.   



REGULATIONS: 

 Junior and Senior Fees must be paid in full in order to attend the Prom.  Fees must be 
paid in full before purchasing a ticket - no exceptions. 

 All Prom attendees must have a ticket for themselves and their guest.  Guest who are 
not Brazos students will be asked to show photo ID (school ID or driver’s license) at 
event.  

  Guests who are not Brazos students must fill out the Brazos Student Guest Form prior 
to purchasing ticket.  Mr. Cormier will approve all guest forms. 

 The photo booth will be at Prom. Students can take prom photos at this booth and take 
their souvenir photo home with them that night. 

 The Prom will begin at 8:00 p.m.  There will be no admittance to Prom after 10:00 p.m.  
Once you exit the Prom, you will not be allowed to re-enter.  The Prom will end 
promptly at 12:00 a.m.  

 All Prom attendees should conduct themselves in an orderly manner.  All school rules 
apply for Brazos students and guests.  Anyone not conducting him/herself in an orderly 
and appropriate manner will be asked to leave the Prom and their parent will be 
notified immediately.  Appropriate discipline procedures will follow in accordance with 
the student handbook.  Violations will result in consequences deemed appropriate by 
school officials (e.g., suspensions, expulsions, notification of law enforcement, etc. 
[reminder: event held in Fort Bend County])  

 Smoking, alcohol or drug use is not permitted by anyone attending Prom.  Anyone 
suspected to be under the influence of drugs or alcohol will be reported to campus 
administration and the police officers on duty.  (Reminder: event is held in Fort Bend 
County) 

 Guests over the age of 20 are not allowed to attend. 

 

 Middle school/Jr. High students are not allowed to attend as a guest. 

 

 Guests must be in good standing at their school and have no record of serious 
misconduct. 

 

 Students in an alternative (DAEP/JJAEP) school setting are not allowed to attend. 

 

 If students need to go to their vehicle for any reason they must be escorted by an 
administrator.  If you leave the prom without supervision, you will not be allowed to re-
enter.   


